## TEACHERS' SALARIES AND CONDITIONS OF SERVICE COMMITTEE

(SCHOOLS) MANAGEMENT SIDE

c/o Ballee Centre, Ballee Road West, Ballymena, BT42 2HS Telephone: (028) 2566 1223

SENT VIA EMAIL - Justin.McCamphill@mail.nasuwt.org.uk

Mr Justin McCamphil NITC Secretary C/O Ben Madigan House Belfast BT96 ONW 31st March 2020

Dear Justin,

Re: Substitute Teachers

I refer to your letters to the Minister and to the Permanent Secretary dated 19<sup>th</sup> and 23<sup>rd</sup> March respectively, addressing issues relating to substitute teachers and the current Coivid-19 crisis.

The same were discussed at the most recent meeting of Management Side and I can confirm the Department and the Employers are giving detailed and urgent consideration to the issue of payment for substitute teachers who no longer have access to secure work as a result of Covid-19.

I appreciate the concerns of your members and I hope to be in a position to fully consult with you and your NITC colleagues on this matter as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

**Sara Long** 

Chair, TNC Management Side











